
Inductive Charging Installation and Relocation 
18-MA-02 

Pre-Bid Meeting 
 

October 24, 2018 
10:00 AM 

Paratransit Building Boardroom 
 
 
Attendees: 
 
Bob DeLaura, Five-O Electric 
Kevin Finn, County Connection 
Jennifer Harmon, Diablo Engineering Group 
Scott Mitchell, County Connection 
Patricia Rogers, County Connection 
 
 
Kevin Finn, Contracts and Grants Manager for County Connection, called the meeting to order at 
10:00 AM. 
 
An Addendum was posted changing the Request for Equals date to November 1, and changing the 
opening of the Bid to November 9, 2018. 
 
Q:  Who puts in the new pad for the 400 amp pedestal? 
A:  At this time, the Contractor will be responsible for installing the new pad.  If this changes, an 
Addendum will be posted. 
 
The pedestal will be ordered by the Contractor. 
 
BART is doing the concrete for the new garage. 
 
BART has carried over the 2-3” conduits and has to meet existing conduits. 
 
Contractor will pour two pads and run conduit. 
 
WAVE will be installed by WAVE.  They will do the same work as the last installation at BART. 
 
Supervision is being handled by Contractor. 
 
New equipment can be delivered at County Connection facility or at BART. 
 
The Inductive Charging unit currently at BART will be taken apart and moved. 
 
Any equipment that is currently at BART has to be moved or removed.  If current runs have to be cut, 
it’s okay. 
 
Q:  Is BART Insurance needed? 
A:  Jennifer Harmon to follow up with BART. 
 
 


